From: Chris S [mailto:

Sent: March 12, 2018 7:26 AM

To: Colin Gainer < cgainer@okotoks.ca>

Subject: D11-DR8 Objection

Hi Colin,

We from 18 Storm Mountain Place object to Bylaw 14-18 land use redesignation. As we've stated before, demolishing the road behind these houses only to rebuild it a few meters to the north is not a sustainable practice and does not serve the community well. The Town of Okotoks has a "Sustainability Department" and I'd like to hear if they were consulted about this and what their findings were. If they were not consulted, The Town should justify that lack of consultation.

Once again, the drawing received is completely illegible and should have been printed on 11"x17". Simply saying "you can look it up on the internet" is not suitable, either. We continue to be frustrated by these so-called stakeholder engagement letters when the adjacent landowners really have their comments and objections recorded, not dealt with.

Thanks,

Chris and Shelly Scheideman.